
Dear Parents,

We are delighted to take this opportunity to celebrate the remarkable achievements of our students in the
Narrabeen Elanora Student and Teacher Collaboration (The NEST). As we reflect on the past year, we are
proud to announce that your child has successfully completed not one, but three exhilarating HPGE
Enrichment courses within The NEST.

Learn to Fly

In 2022, our young learners embarked on a captivating journey through the skies in the "Learn to Fly" course.
Guided by Ms Karen Reid and the talented staff and student mentors from Narrabeen Sports High School, they
developed essential skills in operating drones and explored the various applications of this technology in
society. Through hands-on experiences and real-life scenarios, our students soared to new heights, gaining
valuable knowledge and practical expertise.





Crack the Case

Building upon their newfound skills, our young detectives delved into the thrilling world of forensics in the
"Crack the Case" course. Led by Ms Ashleigh Carter and experts in the field, our students learned the art of
observation, critical thinking, and problem-solving. They honed their detective skills, analysing clues and
piecing together evidence to solve intricate mysteries. It was an unforgettable experience that sparked their
curiosity and nurtured their analytical minds.



Flying Through Time

This year, our students embarked on a journey through time in the "Flying Through Time" course. Guided by
the passionate Ms Tamara Brown, they explored significant historical events, delving into the stories of the
past. From ancient civilizations to pivotal moments in history, our students gained a deeper understanding of
the world around them. They examined primary sources, engaged in thought-provoking discussions, and
honed their research skills, enabling them to travel through time and connect with the lessons of the past.



We couldn't be prouder of our students' accomplishments and their commitment to their educational journey
within The NEST. Their enthusiasm, dedication, and growth have been truly inspiring. These courses have
provided them with unique opportunities to expand their horizons, cultivate their talents, and develop essential
skills for their future endeavours.

As we celebrate their achievements, we also extend our gratitude to our exceptional educators and the
dedicated team of teacher representatives who have made The NEST a reality. Their unwavering support and
innovative approach have created an environment where our students can thrive and reach their full potential.

We particularly enjoyed sharing their remarkable accomplishments with you at each of our showcase events,
where our students had the opportunity to demonstrate their knowledge and skills.

Thank you for your continued support and trust in The NEST. Together, we will continue to nurture and inspire
our students, empowering them to become lifelong learners and contributing members of our community.

Warmest regards,

The Narrabeen Elanora Student Teacher (NEST) Collaboration Team


